
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:48 PM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' 
Subject: RE: Change Order - Webster Pig Farm-APPROVAL GRANTED!! 
 
Hi Ken, this email serves as your approval perform GW sampling for VOCs for all MWS.   The original 
approval was date 10/11/19. A note will be placed in TRACKER. Please submit this email approval when 
you submit your cost claim.  If you have any questions, let me know. Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 2:39 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: FW: Change Order - Webster Pig Farm-APPROVED! 
 
Carrie. 
 
Per our recent phone and email communications, we agree the monitoring well network and PWs 
should be sampled in March. 
 
However, we are modifying the October 11, 2019 Change Order (attached) as follows: 
 
Change Lab analysis from PVOC+Naphthalene (U&C W4) to VOC (W5).  The reason for this change is 
because of the 1,2 DCA found in the Town Hall well.  Although the concentrations are very low (below 
NR140 ES), two samples did exceed PALs.  Therefore, we recommend we sample ALL wells for VOC (so 
that we can test for 1,2 DCA).  Our expectation is the data will be consistent with earlier results and 
should not prevent Closure.  However, NOT collecting this data might affect Closure. 
 
This is a monetary change of $74.09 (W5) - $31.26 (W4) = $42.83 x 21 samples = $899.43 
 
We will use Method 524.2 for the private well samples (already approved in Change Order). 
 
I think an email approval from you might be sufficient, but best to check with Chris/Jenna.  Let me know 
if you need a formal Change Order from me. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey


(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 9:54 AM 
To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Change Order - Webster Pig Farm-APPROVED! 
 
Hi Ken, attached is the approval letter for 2 rnds of GW sampling all MWs/PZ (PVOC + Naph), Closure 
pkg prep with engineer review.  No GW report.  I changed your original request to (21) MWs/PZs 
sampled and changed the sampling of the (4) PWS to VOCS method 524.2.  Raw labs need to be 
submitted after the 1st round.   If you have any questions, let me know.  A hard copy will be sent 
via  USPS.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 12:41 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Change Order - Webster Pig Farm 
 
See attached - thanks 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
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